LaSalle Club “Old Timers Night”
Thursday, September 19.
Call 733-3600 for information.

ALL ARE WELCOME!!
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LA SALLE CLUB ANNUAL
MEMBERSHIP FEE SET AT $20.25

President Don Gillott presided
over the reactivation meeting of the
new LaSalle Club on July 24. A large
turnout of Christian Brothers athletic
fans attended, including: Mike Carroll,
Ron Carissimi, Ray Clemons, Bill
Conlin, Jim Keating, Jeff Knezovich,
Jean Lahey, Ron Limeberger, Bob
Massa, Claire Matthews, Jim
Mikacich, Bill Morebeck, Ben Mudd ,
John Stremple, Chado Vasquez, Chet
Waterbury, Jim Westlake, Jack Witry,
and new football coach Greg Meegan.

Dr. Gillott explained that the
Club will not supplant the Boosters,
but add another dimension to the sup-
port structure of the athletic program
at CBS. Clemons, Conlin, Morebeck
and Stremple recalled the
early days of the LaSalle
Club and what it meant to
both the members and the
school.

Ray Clemons suggested
that the annual dues be es-
tablished at $20.25, the
amount of money collected
one evening by the founders
of the Club in 1939. The

vote was unanimous and

many in attendance reached for a
twenty dollar bill and a quarter.

The first event of the new LaSalle
Club will be one of the old favorites,
Old Timers Night , to be held Tuesday,
September 19, in the school cafeteria.
Dinner will feature, as before, hot dogs
and beans. The event will begin at
7:00 PM. All of the coaches of the boys
and girls teams have been invited as
guests of the Club. The coaches are the
linchpin to the success of the LaSalle
Club, stated Gillott. The event is free
for all members.

A membership application is part
of the insert to this edition of the
CONNECTION. All readers of this
publication, men and women, alums
and friends, old and
young, Gaels and Fal-
cons, are WE]COHIC an(i
encouraged to join, and
join in the activities of
the new LaSalle Club.
This Club will again be a
powerful force in generat-
ing community support
for the athletic programs
ar  CBS,
Gillott.
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